
‭December 17, 2024‬

‭Dear AmericaCares,‬

‭On behalf of the Sunrise Community for Recovery and Wellness, we would like to express‬
‭our heartfelt gratitude for your consistent support during such a challenging and‬
‭devastating time for our community. The ongoing hurricane relief distribution from‬
‭AmericaCares has been a lifeline, providing our community with critical, lifesaving‬
‭supplies.‬

‭As an organization that serves some of the most vulnerable populations in our area, we‬
‭have relied heavily on your generosity to meet the urgent needs of those we serve.‬
‭Thanks to your support, we’ve been able to provide thousands of essential items, including‬
‭food and basic necessities, during this time of hardship.‬

‭Your commitment to maintaining a steady supply of resources, even more than two‬
‭months after the storm, has been remarkable, especially when most local and out-of-town‬
‭assistance has diminished. Without AmericaCares, we would have only been able to reach‬
‭a small fraction of the individuals who so desperately needed support.‬

‭We would also like to extend special thanks to Jennifer Jones, who has been nothing short‬
‭of amazing in her dedication and kindness. Her support has been instrumental in helping‬
‭us provide nearly 10 families with Christmas gifts for their children—something we could‬
‭not have achieved without her help.‬

‭Once again, thank you to everyone at AmericaCares for your incredible generosity and‬
‭unwavering support. Your partnership has made a profound impact in our community, and‬
‭we are truly grateful.‬

‭Warm regards,‬

‭Rachel Brock‬

‭Executive Assistant‬

‭Sunrise Community for Recovery and Wellness‬


